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To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:mikehaas123@msn.com 

External Email 
Citizens for Kelso Schools is a group of volunteers who campaign for passage of Kelso School 
District Levies and Bonds. 
 
Our current 2024 campaign is 4 years after our last 2020 campaign.  During this time, our 
treasurer relocated, and a new treasurer volunteered. 
The learning curve of first establishing the online credentials to file reports, then the 
understanding of how and when to file reports,  took some time to sort out.  The new treasurer 
worked with PDC support to resolve issues, and PDC Support was timely and helpful in their 
responses. 
 
As of now, the treasurer is able to file C3 and C4 reports, and Citizens for Kelso Schools is 
current for the 21 day report and 7 day reports for the February 13, 2024 Levy Election 
campaign. 
 
Please respond to this email so I know it has been received. 
 
Regards 
Mike Haas 
President, Citizens for Kelso Schools  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13015755014

